
Reopening information

for families



REGISTRATIONS REQUIRED FOR KIDS

MINISTRY AND ADULT GATHERINGS

Because of social distancing guidelines still in

place, capacity will be limited in the worship

auditorium and kids ministry environments at both

locations . So, if you plan to attend, you ’ll need to

reserve a spot for both you and your kids to ensure

that space is available . The RSVP form will be

available at the beginning of each week on the

Crosspoint App and Website . We recommend

RSVP ’ing early in the week if there ’s a particular

gathering you ’d like to attend .

Any child attending Crosspoint Kids Ministry needs

to be registered for that age/grade group . Room

spots are limited . 

For families who choose to keep their kids with

them in the adult gathering, we understand and

support you . You will need to register your child for

a seat in the adult gathering . We encourage you to

sit in our designated Family Friendly seating areas . 

http://www.crosspointcity.church/


ROOM CAPACITY AND

SOCIAL DISTANCING

Room capacity numbers have

been established to provide

ample room for children and

Team Members . 

We will encourage “airplane

arms” and other strategies for

keeping distance, however we

cannot guarantee social

distancing with children . Team

Members will comfort, care

for, and console children as

necessary .

SIGN IN, DROP OFF AND PICK UP

As you enter the building, the Registration Team

will verify your reservation and direct you to pick

up your child ’s name tag and parent security tag .  

Families are encouraged to maintain social

distancing in the hallways . Team Members will

greet families and receive children at the door in

each room .

Cartersville : We request that only one

parent/guardian enter the Kids wing to drop-off

and pick up a child . To create a one-way flow of

people, we will enter the Kids wing through the

elementary lobby and exit through the preschool

lobby doors .



HEALTH AND CLEANING

All Crosspoint Serve Team Members will wear a

face mask while serving .

For the health of our families, if a child exhibits

any signs of being sick or is unable to follow our

safety guidelines, their parent/guardian will be

asked to come get them immediately . 

We are following CDC Guidelines regarding

cleaning and sanitizing and are using approved

products . Toys, supplies, furniture, and touch

points will be cleaned and/or swapped out

between gatherings . Bathrooms will be cleaned

after every gathering .

F o r  m o r e  i n f o r m a t i o n

a b o u t  C r o s s p o i n t ’s

r e o p e n i n g  a n d  r s v p

p l a n ,  v i s i t

c r o s s p o i n t c i t y .c h u r c h

F o r  m o r e  i n f o r m a t i o n

a b o u t  C r o s s p o i n t  K i d s

M i n i s t r y  v i s i t

c r o s s p o i n t c i t y .c o m /k i d s

https://www.crosspointcity.church/
http://crosspointcity.com/kids

